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PRESS RELEASE 
 
CEO OF THE MILLENNIUM CHALLENGE CORPORATION TO VISIT SIERRA 
LEONE 

 

                                        CEO, MCC, Mr. Sean Cairncross 

Freetown, October 7th, 2020. The Chief Executive Officer of the Millennium Challenge 
Corporation, Sean Cairncross, will pay a two-day visit to Sierra Leone on the 15 and 16 
of October 2020. The CEO is scheduled to visit MCC programs in the region and will use 
the opportunity to touch-down in Sierra Leone to discuss progress on the implementation 
of the 5-year $ 44.4 million Threshold Program.  

While in Freetown, the CEO will visit a water kiosk construction project. This threshold 
program activity is piloting interventions to reduce no n-revenue water and improve the 
supply of water services in greater Freetown. During his visit he will also meet with high-
level Government Officials.  
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